
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
St. Osmund’s Newsletter 

 
Exeter Street, Salisbury, SP1 2SG 

Tel: 01722 322 632        email: admin@st-osmunds.wilts.sch.uk 

Website: www.st-osmunds.wilts.sch.uk 

Monday 7th November 2016 

 
Latest News 

Chocolate Bingo was an amazing success, see below for more details.  We are always looking for new members of 
the PSA – please do come to the next meeting on Wednesday, 9th November at 2pm.  Our next events will be the 
Christmas Discos and the Christmas Fair – not long to go! 
 
This week we will be selling Poppies as we prepare for Remembrance Day and to commemorate those who have 
died.  If you wish your child to wear a poppy, please send in a donation (suggest up to £1, or whatever you feel is 
appropriate).  We will be talking about Remembrance Day in Assemblies this week. 

 
 

 
 

School Twitter 
We now have a new school twitter account!  We will 
be using this to share celebrations of learning.  Each 
class aims to tweet twice per week, sharing the 
amazing learning experiences that are taking place in 
class.  Go to www.twitter.com and search for ‘St 
Osmund’s CP’ or scan the QR code below.  You will 
need to click ‘follow’ to submit a follow request.  Our 
Twitter name is @St_OsmundsCP.  There is another 
twitter account for our school, set up in 2012, which 
will be closed soon.  Make sure you follow the correct 
one! 

 

 

Bingo Success! 
Thank you so much for all your amazing support at 
the Parent School Association’s Chocolate Bingo night 
on Friday night. 
 
It was standing room only – we were so pleased with 
the turn out!  Because of all your support, we raised a 
MAGNIFICENT final total of £848! 
 
This will help us to improve IT provision in the school 
and so your support has a real impact on what we can 
do as a school.  We hope you had fun too! 

 

School Calendar 
Today the Parent School Association has been in 

school taking photos of the children for the 2017 

School Calendar which will be on sale at the Christmas 

Fair.   

Thank you all for returning your media permissions 

which were used to see who could be on the 

calendar.  The calendar promises to be lovely, I hope 

you think so too at the Christmas Fair! 

 

 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 

Rec     : Lillie-Ann and Itbaan 

Year 1: Teigan and Oscar  

Year 2: Oskar and Saul 

Year 3: Jude and Emilia 

Year 4: Alun and Ronald 

Year 5: Charlie and Sandra 

Year 6: Cleo and Riley 

Our weekly 

winners are… 
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The government gives money to schools to help children from lower 

income families.  This is called the ‘Pupil Premium’ but used to be 

called ‘Free School Meals’.    Now that the infants receive a free school 

mean as a matter of course, there has been a noticeable drop in the 

number of parents registering for Pupil Premium.   

 

The Pupil Premium is a vital source of funding for schools (up to 

£1300 per eligible pupil) and enables us to provide a range of 

additional curriculum and educational opportunities for children 

from lower-income families.  It is well worth applying, you have 

nothing to lose! We would appreciate it if everyone would take a look. 

 

Scan the QR code with your smartphone or tablet to take you 

directly to the online application form and fill it in today! 

 

Dates for your diary… 

 08/11/16 ~ Football League, first match 

 08/11/16 ~ Year 6 Class Mass ~ 9:45am in Church 
                      Postponed 

 09/11/16 ~ Year 5/6 Netball Festival 

 14/11/16 ~ Story Telling workshop ~ 9:15 in school 

 15/11/16~  Fire Brigade visit ~ Reception 

 16/11/16 ~ Year 5/6 Hockey Festival 

 17/11/16 ~ Christmas Shoeboxes being collected today 

 18/11/16 ~ Wear something Spotty for Children in Need ~ a non-uniform day 

 18/11/16 ~ Year 6 Children in Need concert at Salisbury Cathedral ~ 2pm-9pm 

 22/11/16 ~ Year 4 Class Mass ~ 9:45am in Church  

 24/11/16 ~ Open Afternoon ~ 3:15pm onwards ~ ALL welcome 

 25/11/16 ~ Year 1 Milestones Museum 

 28/11/16 ~ Year 5 Barnardo’s concert at the Royal Albert Hall ~ parents please book tickets 
online at RAH ~ ‘Barnardo’s Young Supporters Concert’ 

 29/11/16 ~ Advent Mass ~ Whole School ~ 1:45pm in Church 

 02/12/16 ~ Non-Uniform Day for the Christmas Fair 

 02/12/16 ~ St Osmund’s Feast Day ~ Whole School Mass ~ 10:00am in school 

 02/12/16 ~ Year 3 Carol Singing at St Thomas’ Church ~ 1:30pm 

 02/12/16 ~ Christmas Fair ~ 3:15pm 

 05/12/16 ~ ESOL Workshop for Parents 

 06/11/16 ~ Year 3 Class Mass ~ 9:45am in Church 

 08/12/16 ~ Reception Nativity ~ 1:45pm in the School Hall 

 08/12/16 ~ Year 1 and 2 Nativity ~ 2:30pm AND 6pm in the School Hall 

 12/12/16 ~ Year 5 Carol Singing at the White Hart Hotel ~ 12:00pm 

 12/12/16 ~ KS2 Carol Service ~ St Osmund’s Church 

 13/12/16 ~ Christmas Lunch!  Non-Uniform Day ~ Wear Your Christmas Jumper! 

 13/12/16 ~ Reception and KS1 Disco @ 3:30pm ~ KS2 Disco @ 5:30pm 

 16/12/16 ~ 1:30pm ~ Break up for Christmas 

 04/01/17 ~ Return to School ~ Spring Term 
With all best wishes, 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Open Afternoon 
24

th
 November 3:15pm – 7pm 

Our Open Afternoon is coming up – spread the word!  Even if 

you are already a member of the school community, it will be 

a good opportunity to come and look at what we do in 

school, have a look around classes and talk to staff. 


